
 

Greetings, 

I hope your week is off to a great start.  I hope you’re having a 'peace and joy' day!   

Attached you will find a copy of ‘Shenny’s Tiger Talk’ newsletter for the month of October.  

We truly appreciate the connection and partnership of our Tiger families being an asset to our wonderful 

Shenandoah team! 

We have a great partner, Assistance League of St. Louis who is committed to helping our school with uniforms, 

socks, shoes...  ALS visited our school on Thursday, October 3 to fit students for Uniforms (Operation School 

Bell) and shoes (Steps To Success). Remember, these programs are provided by Assistance League of St. Louis at 

no cost to our families.  For that we are very grateful! 

THERE WILL BE NO AFTERCARE THE WEEK OF PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES. 

************************************************************************************* 

SLPS PARENT UNIVERSITY……. Please REGISTER FOR THIS GREAT OPPORTUNITY! 

We welcome you to take advantage of the great opportunity to be empowered by becoming better partners 

with our district and schools on the successful educational journey of our students. 

A special shout-out and thank you to our families that have been able to attend SLPS Parent University. There 

has been so much information shared from knowing the process of how to get your child(ren) involved in the 

‘SLPS STEM Fair’ to knowing the ‘SLPS HAS ZERO TOLERANCE FOR BULLYING-BE KIND’ process. We learn about 

how to stop and prevent Bullying from our own SLPS Safety and Security  team.  From delicious food to 

exciting engaging childcare….our families and staff left with smiles on their faces looking forward to next 

month’s SLPS PU session.  

Thank you, SLPS Student Support Services…Family and Community Engagement (F.A.C.E.) department for 

coordinating such a great SLPS Parent University.  This is a remarkable achievement.  

Our goal is to keep going. If you have not been able to attend, I recommend you take advantage of the 

upcoming sessions occurring every first Thursday of the month. PU goes for 9 consecutive months. The next PU 

will be on Thursday, November 7th from 5:30-7:00pm. More information to follow. We are excited and look 

forward to seeing your presence.  

Once again, thank you for partnering with our district and schools on the successful educational journey of our 

students. We look forward to building better potential relationships as we are truly ‘Better Together!’ 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to your Family Support Specialist with any questions and/or concerns.  

Let’s keep the SHENELLO BUS moving! 

 

Forever grateful, 

Ms. Myers  

Family Support Specialist  

Office: 314-772-7544 ext. 39434 

Raising the Standards through Potential Engagement …. 



Creating a Successful Educational Journey for All. -cm- 


